
 

 

    
  

 
  

   
 

  
  

 
    

  
 

  
 

 

  
  

 
 

 

  

   
 

  

  

   

  
 

  
 

  
    

 
    

 
 
 

An important 
message from 

Provider Relations 

HOME STATE HEALTH IS T!KING !DDITION!L STEPS TO PROTE�T MEM�ERS’ 
HEALTH AMID COVID-19 OUTBREAK 

As we continue to learn more and address the novel coronavirus and its resulting illness COVID-19, we 
want to update you on important coverage information around its testing, treatment and care. 

Home State Health will be extending coverage for COVID-19. This important step is being taken in 
partnership with other major insurers and with the support of the White House Coronavirus Task Force. 

We intend to cover COVID-19 testing and screening services for Home State, Ambetter, and Allwell 
members and are waiving all associated member cost share amounts for COVID-19 testing and 
screening. To ensure that our members receive the care they need as quickly as possible, Home State 
Health will not require prior authorization, prior certification, prior notification or step therapy protocols 
for these services. 

This coverage extension follows the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services’ (CMS) guidance that 
coronavirus tests will be fully covered without cost-sharing for Medicare and Medicaid plans, a decision 
that Home State Health fully supports for our members covered under these programs. We also support 
the administration’s guidance to provide more flexibility to Medicare Advantage and Part D plans. The 
specific guidance includes: 

 Waiving cost-sharing for COVID-19 tests 

 Waiving cost-sharing for COVID-19 treatments in doctor’s offices or emergency rooms and 
services delivered via telehealth
 

 Removing prior authorizations requirements

 Waiving prescription refill limits

 Relaxing restrictions on home or mail delivery of prescription drugs




 


 

 

 Expanding access to certain telehealth services

Home State Health has been working in close partnership with state, local and federal authorities to 
serve and protect patients during the COVID-19 outbreak, including ensuring that its members and 
providers have the most up-to-date information to protect themselves and their families from the virus. 
We remain committed to protecting our communities during the outbreak. 

To ensure you are keeping your environment safe from the coronavirus, please refer to the CDC 
guidelines here. 


 

Contact Provider Partnership: 

HomeStateHealth.com Home State: 1-855-694-4663 
All well. HomeStateHealth.com MAPD: 1-855-766-1452 / D-SNP: 1-833-298-3361 / TTY:711 
Am better. HomeStateHealth.com Ambetter: 1-855-650-3789 TTY/TDD: 1-877-250-6113 
© 2019 Home State Health, Ambetter from Home State Health, and Allwell from Home State Health. All rights reserved.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf
http://www.HomeStateHealth.com
http://Allwell.HomeStateHealth.com
http://Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com



